
 

 

 

 

17th August 2022 
 

The Secretary, 
Bombay Stock Exchange Ltd (BSE)  
Phiroze Jheejheebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400 001. 
Scrip Code – 508869 
ISIN INE437A01024 

The Secretary, 
National  Stock Exchange, 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor 
Plot No.C/1, ‘G’ Block 
Bandra – Kurla Complex 
Bandra (E) 
Mumbai – 400 051. 
Scrip Code– 
APOLLOHOSP 
ISIN INE437A01024 

 

 

  

 
Dear Sir 
 
 
Subject: Audio recording of the Analyst call on financial results for quarter ended June 30, 
2022 - revised 
 
 
Further to our letter dated 17th August 2022 and pursuant to Regulations 30 and 46(2) of the 

SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, as amended, 

please find hereunder the link (revised) to access the audio call recording of the Company’s 

Analyst Call on discussion the financial results for the quarter ended June 30, 2022 which is 

available on the Company’s website.  

 
https://www.apollohospitals.com/corporate/investor-relations/earnings-call-12th-august-2022/ 
 
 
Kindly note of the same.  
 
 
Thanking You,  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For APOLLO HOSPITALS ENTERPRISE LIMITED 
 
 
  
  
S.M. KRISHNAN 
Sr. VICE PRESIDENT – FINANCE 
AND COMPANY SECRETARY 
 


